
 

 

 
 

 

 

    

 
 

  

    

 
 

 Christine Meikle School Opening  

   Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Nov. 30, 2016 

 

about | Christine Meikle School 

Opening 

 

contact |  

Sandy Mann, Principal 

christinemeikle@cbe.ab.ca  

or  403-777-6770 

 

Website | 

http://schools.cbe.ab.ca/b037/ 

 I am excited to confirm that our new school will open on 
Jan. 3, 2017. Students in our Stabilization Program will 
move to the new school on Jan. 16, 2017. Our school 
hours will be the same at our new school.  

 

Students will have a chance to tour the new school and 
familiarize themselves with their new surroundings on 
Dec. 8, 9, 12, 13 or 14.  

 

Transportation  

Bus routes for Christine Meikle students will be 
significantly changed due to the location of our new 
school. New routes will be provided to parents prior to 
winter break.  

 

If you have any questions regarding transportation 
please contact CBE Transportation at 403-817-7433 or 
transportation@cbe.ab.ca.  

 

Please contact me at 403-777-6770 or 

christinemeikle@cbe.ab.ca if you have any other 

questions about the move to our new school. 

 

The new Christine Meikle School is absolutely beautiful 
and I know it will be a wonderful place for all of our 
students to learn and grow.  

 

Sincerely, 

Sandy Mann, Principal 

Christine Meikle School 
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